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PARKS & RECREATION BOARD MEETING 

 

May 8, 2012 

 

The Parks and Recreation Board held its monthly meeting on Tuesday, May 8, 2012 at 8:30 a.m. at the 

Rose Park Senior Center.  Board members present were Gail Russey, Leigh Black, Leroy King and Jeff 

Goodin.  Board members absent were Toney Gutierrez, and Julie Napier.  Community Services staff 

present were, Lesli Andrews, Interim Assistant Director, Bob Cheatham, Parks Superintendent, Donnie 

Hart, Center Coordinator and Linda Hansen, Executive Secretary. 

 

Gail Russey called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m. 

 

Bus tour of Parks, Senior and Recreation Centers – The Board and Staff toured the below areas: 

 

Oscar Rose Park - Senior Center, Skate Park, Adaptive Recreation Center, Tennis Center 

Redbud Park - Playgrounds, Ball fields 

Nelson Park – Adult Softball fields, three Playgrounds, new site for Splash pad 

Seabee Park – Model airplane flying field, new picnic shelter and restroom 

Johnson Park – Boat ramp extension, wave attenuation, disk golf course, new picnic shelters and 

restrooms, park design improvements 

Will Hair Park – Softball and baseball fields 

Municipal Cemetery 

Stevenson Park and Pool 

Reyes Flores Park 

Daniels Recreation and Senior Center – renovation  

Sears Park 

Lee Park 

 

Board and staff members were served lunch at Rose Park Senior Center. 

Meeting adjourned at 12:30 p.m. 


